
 
 
 

 
 

SAN PASQUAL LAKE HODGES PLANNING GROUP 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC MEETING 

 
 
 
 

THE MEETING FOR DECEMBER 7, 2006 HAS BEEN  
 

CANCELED  
 
 

THE NEXT MEETING WILL BE HELD ON  
 

JANUARY 4, 2007 
 
 

HAPPY HOLIDAYS 
 
 

**All Persons attending the meeting should use the Service Entrance to the Wild 
Animal Park and check in with the Security Office. 

They will direct you to the Board Room in the Administration Building.** 


